


 

 

3. details of what physical work on the project has already been undertaken and at 
what individual costs. 

Physical works that have been completed near the proposed Te Uruhi site were planned 
stormwater upgrades associated with renewal of the Tikotu Stream retaining walls and 
stormwater pipe relocation.  
The above works were funded out of the council’s stormwater budget. A cost of $87,000 was 
attributed to the Te Uruhi project for the relocation of the stormwater pipe.  

4. details of the specific work so far undertaken on the construction of a relocatable 
visitor centre. 

Developed design for the relocatable visitor discovery centre and the biosecurity centre has 
been completed and detailed design has commenced. 

There has been no construction work undertaken on the visitor centre or biosecurity centre.  

5. confirmatiion that resoruce consent applicatiions will not be proceeded any further 
until the newly-sworn in Council has had an opportuinity to review. 

The resource consent application has progressed as the current council resolution, passed by 
the previous council states “That the final capex budget for Te Uruhi be subject to approval 
prior to tender by Council once the outcome of the resource consenting process is known and 
newly updated costings have been made available and requests an additional report to that 
effect”. 
 
Ngā mihi  
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